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Again, I have the privilege of 
delivering this report as President 
of FAOPMA. It goes almost without 

saying that 2020 was a difficult year for 
FAOPMA member countries, but the 
development and deployment of COVID-19 
vaccines gives us some hope of business 
and society returning slowly to normal.  
At the time of writing this report almost 
359 million vaccine doses have been 
administered throughout the world.

The FAOPMA Executive Committee has 
met a number of times this year and these 
meetings have been very constructive. We 
have been sharing information about how 
each country is impacted by COVID-19 in 
the hope that we can help and support 
each other. One of the decisions taken 
this year was how to make the branding 
of FAOPMA more modern. To that end we 
have thought long and hard about how we 
could improve on the current logo, and a 
story on new FAOPMA logo, what it means 
and why it was selected, will appear in the 
next edition of the FAOPMA magazine. 

I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank the Executive Committee for their 

hard work and if you have any issues 
you would like addressed please do 
not hesitate to contact our committee 
members. 

The FAOPMA-Pest Summit 2021 
Conference will be held virtually from the 
6th - 8th October and the theme is “Pest and 
Business: The New Realities” The United 
Pest Management Association of the 
Philippines (TUPMAPI) are working hard 
putting the program together and once 
finalized we will share it with you. I hope to 
see you online at the conference. 

As you are aware FAOPMA membership 
fees can now be paid via the FAOPMA 
website.  Please don’t hesitate to contact 
the FAOPMA Secretariat via email info@
faopma.com should you have any queries.

Once again thank you for your continued 
support. 

Yours sincerely, 
Vasili Tsoutouras
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